
From: Lake, Susan <LAKESA@dhec.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/6/2015 6:09:47 PM
Subject:

Holly,
    I contacted John Harleston, a DHEC attorney who reviews agency contracts and is very familiar with what 
agencies can and cannot do.  John agrees that we cannot waive sovereign immunity and cannot indemnify 
SCE&G.  He also does not believe we can agree to a hold harmless provision.  He sees that the same as 
indemnification.  I will keep looking.
Susan

Susan A. Lake
 
Associate General Counsel
 
SC Department of Health and Environmental Control
 
2600 Bull Street
 
Columbia, SC  29201
(803) 898-3570 Direct Phone
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